From: Colin Filmer

Sent: Monday, 16 February 2015 8:59 AM

To: IPART Mailbox

Subject: Ashfield Municipal Council Special Rate Variation

Dear Sir

Please accept this correspondence as an objection to the special rate increase sought by Ashfield Council.

| request that IPART reject Ashfield Council's application for a special rate variation because an amalgamation of a
number of Inner West Councils is imminent. This will result in a completely recast the economy for the region and
only then should the level of rates be assessed.

Yours sincerely

Colin Filmer





